






MARRIAGE & FAMILY 

YOUTH  MINISTRY  

 “Blessed are the merciful, for they will be shown mercy.” As we reflect upon the beatitudes, let us explore 
how to understand our spouse better by participating in a WorldWide Marriage Encounter weekend on 
 

November 3-5 - Dillon 
 

For more information, please visit http://northerncolorado-wwme.org. Questions?  Feel free to contact Brenda 
& Gary Granger: 303.604.6202, applications@northerncolorado-wwme.org 

RCIA ADULT FAITH FORMATION  
  

If you are an adult interested in Becoming Catholic or are a Catholic Adult needing 
Confirmation (and/or 1st Communion), please give us a call. 

 

We have a program of instruction called RCIA which will provide you with a thorough orien-
tation (or refresher) to all things Catholic and arrange for you to receive the needed Sacra-
ments that will make you fully Catholic.  Our instructional classes begin on Tuesday, Septem-
ber 5, 2017 and will continue on Tuesday evenings until Tuesday, May 29, 2018. If you are 
interested or would like more information, call Vladimir at the Office 303-364-7435. 



SOCIAL MINISTRIES  
 

Divine Mercy Cenacle 
 
A Divine Mercy  

Cenacle is  
starting at  
St. Pius X. 

  
 

The Divine Mercy Cenacle is a faith group.  
The group meets to learn and practice the 
faith, to bear witness to our faith and to bring 
to a hurting world The Divine Mercy mes-
sage and devotion according to the revela-
tions granted to the Church through St. Maria 
Faustina Kowalska.  It is open to all practic-
ing Catholics.   
During our meetings, we will experience the 
splendor of our faith through the study of 
sacred scripture, the Catechism of the Catho-
lic Church and the Diary of St. Maria Fausti-
na Kowalska.  We will pray for and encour-
age vocations to the priesthood and religious 
life and for the end to the scourge of abortion.  
We will meet in the Our Lady of Lourdes 
room (church basement) on the second 
Wednesday each month at 6:00 pm starting 
July 12.  

ST. PIUS X SCHOOL 
NON-DISCRIMINATION POLICY 

(Archdiocese Policy No. 6020) 
 

In Compliance with the purposes of the Title IX Education Act, the elementary and secondary Catholic schools of the 
Archdiocese of Denver, under the jurisdiction of the Archbishop and at the direction of the Secretary of Catholic 
Education, attest that none of the Catholic schools discriminate on the basis of gender in their admission policies, 
treatment of students, or its employment practices. Catholic schools admit students of any race, color, national or ethnic 
origin to all the rights, privileges, programs, and activities generally accorded or made available to students at the 
schools. These schools do not discriminate on the basis of race, age, handicap, color, national or ethnic origin in the 
administration of their educational policies, employment practices, scholarship and loan programs, or athletic or other 
school administered programs. 

MAINTENANCE VOLUNTEERS 
 

My name is Michael Tabb and I am the new Maintenance Manager for St. Pius X Church and School.  If you don’t know me, my 
family and I have been parishioners here for approximately 20 years.  My wife Isidra and daughter Nicole run the Children’s church 
on Sunday morning.  You may also remember my daughter Emily.  I look forward to working and worshipping at St. Pius for many 
years to come.  I am organizing a volunteer group to help with work around the campus.  If you can help, please call me at 720-431-
2589 or send an email to maintenance@stpiusxschool.net. 


